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May 17, 2021 

 

Bureau of Air Quality 

SC Department of Health and Environmental Control 

2600 Bull Street 

Columbia, SC 29201 

 

Attention:  Michael D. Shroup, Director Air Compliance Management Division 

Mr. Shroup: 

In accordance with Paragraph 2, page 7 of DHEC’s May 7, 2021 Order, New-Indy Catawba LLC is providing 

DHEC with an update to New-Indy’s Notification of Intent to Conduct Performance Testing to comply with 

40 CFR 63, Subpart S. 

We look forward to continuing to cooperate with DHEC to resolve these issues. 

Sincerely, 

 

Tony Hobson 

VP of Manufacturing 

Cc:  Renee G. Shealy, Bureau Chief 


